
  
 
 
 
 
December 22, 2008 
 

 
VIA HAND DELIVERY & ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
Luly E. Massaro, Commission Clerk 
Rhode Island Public Utilities Commission 
89 Jefferson Boulevard 
Warwick, RI   02888 
 
 RE:   Docket 4011 - Electric Retail Rates Filing 
  National Grid Response to Wiley Requests 
 
Dear Ms. Massaro: 
 

I am filing this letter in response to data requests that the Wiley Center served upon National Grid 
this afternoon.  After receiving the data requests, I contacted the attorney for the Wiley Center and agreed 
that, although the hearing in this matter has concluded, National Grid intends to provide expeditious 
responses to these requests.  It will, however, take additional time to provide responses given the extremely 
late timing of the requests.     

    
Thank you for your attention to this filing.  If you have any questions, please contact me at (401) 

784-7667. 
 
       Very truly yours, 
 

 
 
       Thomas R. Teehan 
 

Enclosures 
 

cc: Docket 4011 Service List 
 

 
 
 
 

Thomas R. Teehan 
Senior Counsel 

280 Melrose Street, Providence, RI  02907 
T: 401-784-7667 � F: 401-784-4321 � thomas.teehan@us.ngrid.com �  www.nationalgrid.com 


